Denise K. Nelson

From: Ladejobi, Mondiu <Mondiu.Ladejobi@compliance.gov>
Sent: ,\ﬁ\jggmg_s_gg ,June 28, 2017 10:02 AM

To: QﬂgﬂEiP.SmdanaIH

Subject: Automatic reply: Are your customers still sending checks?

Mondiu Ladejobi is no longer with the Office of Compliance (OOC). If you need help, please contact the main office at 202-724-
9250.



